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BRorougl of Dallastofun
175 E. Broad Street, Dallastown, PA 17313
Telephone (717) 244-6626 Fax (717) 244-1076

January 22, 2025

TO: W. Broad & W. Chestnut Street Residents/Owner (N. Poplar St. — N. Cedar St.)

FROM: Dallastown Borough

Dear Resident:

Dallastown Borough was awarded a Community Development Block Grant through York County for
stormwater improvements to the W. Chestnut St. Stormwater Basin and to the W. Broad St. Storm Sewer.

We encourage you to attend a public meeting that the Borough will be hosting on Monday, February 10, 2025
@ 6:30pm at the Borough Office. This meeting will be informational as it pertains to the scope of work being
performed for these projects; W. Chestnut St. Stormwater Basin/Pipe Improvements and the W. Broad St.
Storm Sewer Improvements. The project includes stormwater control measures located on W. Broad St and W.
Chestnut St. in addition to the stormwater basin.

At this time, we will also share a projected sequence of events, schedule, and the anticipated start and
completion time. If you cannot make this meeting, please contact the Borough Office (717-244-6626) and a
time will be scheduled to meet or talk with you as deemed necessary.

If you have any questions in relation to the project, please give me a call.

Thank you for your time and anticipated cooperation on a project that is for the betterment of your town.

Sincerely,
DALLASTOWN BOROUGH
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Borough Manager



